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September 30, 2021 
Christine E. Long, Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board  
P.O. Box 2319 27th Floor  
2300 Yonge Street  
Toronto ON M4P 1E4  
 
 
Attention: Ms. Long, Registrar   
Regarding: EB-2021-0052 – Ottawa River Power Corporation 2022 Cost of Service 
Application for rates effective May 1, 2022 (the “Application”) 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Long,   
 
Ottawa River Power Corporation respectfully submits their 2022 Cost of Service Application, 

which has been prepared as a rebasing application in accordance with the Board's 4fh 

Generation Incentive Rate setting method on a forward test year cost of service basis. 

We would be pleased to provide any further information or details that you may require relative 

to this application.   

 

Justin Allen 
President & CEO 
Ottawa River Power Corporation 
283 Pembroke Street West, P.O. Box 1087 
Pembroke ON  K8A 6Y6 
Tel: (613) 732-3687 
jallen@orpowercorp.com 
 


